
 

 

Star of the Week 

'Time Out on Tuesday' 
 

Please join us for coffee in St. Philip's Church    
each Tuesday morning from 8.45am. 

Everyone is very welcome.  

 We look forward to seeing you. 
 

The following children have been 

awarded Star of the Week for 

demonstrating our Christian 

Value  

‘PERSEVERANCE’ 

RecD -   Elizabeth  

RecP -   Keaton  

RecV/B -   Kriti  

Y1A -    Daniel  

Y1K -    Noah  

Y1Mc -   Harper  

Y2B -    Oliver  

Y2K -    Jorja  

Y2R -    Leon  

Y3E -     Ewan  

Y3H -     Marley  

Y3U/T -   Gabrielle 

Y4D -    Finlay  

Y4L -   Jonah  

Y5B -   Brian  

Y5C -   Rueban  

Y6C -   Jesse  

Y6H -   Billy  

Dates for your Diary 

1st Feb - Mrs Kennerley’s 

 class assembly 9am 

2nd Feb—Y3 Catalyst            

   Museum Trip 

5th Feb -KS2 SATs meeting 

               5pm 

6th Feb - Safer Internet Day 

7th Feb - KS1 SATs  meeting 

                5pm 

8th Feb - Mrs Hogan’s class 

                assembly 9am 

8th Feb - Y4 Water Cycle 

                Workshops. 

8th Feb—Y1 Knowlsey Safari 

   Park Trip 

7-9th Feb - Indian Art   

                   Workshop 

9th Feb—Y5 Spaceport Trip 

14th Feb - KS2 Ash  

          Wednesday  Eucharist  

          Service at 9am - family  

          and friends invited. 

27th - Author visit KS1. 

 

Please look at the school   

website on your child’s Year 

Group page for more          

information. 

 

 

 

A prescription pair of glasses has been 

found outside school, please call at the 

school office if you think they may be 

yours. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

  Follow us on Twitter 

 @StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 26th January 2018 

School closes on Friday 16th 

February & we return on 

Monday 26th February. 

Church News 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Polite Reminders 

All absences need to be reported daily to the school office by 9.30 am  

As you are aware all children undertake morning tasks as soon as they come 

into the classroom, therefore, it is important that they arrive to school on 

time.   

Student Recognition 

A Y3 pupil has  achieved the highest 

grade - Excellent in her Tamil 

examination.  Well done!! 
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What a successful week it has been!  

The children have enjoyed learning 

all about the importance of having a 

healthy body and mind.  The week 

has been full of inspiring visitors, 

exciting Science and PE 

investigations, Food Technology, 

Meditation and importantly, having 

fun whilst exercising. 

 Y6 and Y1 buddied up for an 
exercise circuit.  Everybody had 
lots of fun keeping fit together. 

 

 

Reception have participated in daily exercises to make 
their hearts beat faster, they have made yummy fruit 
kebabs to eat as a healthy snack and learnt about how 
important it is to have a healthy mind; we can do this by 
being kind to our friends and sharing our problems so 
that we are always feeling happy. 

 

Y4 have learned about the digestive system and what the 
different organs do to digest our food and why it is 
important to eat healthily to look after our organs and 
our bodies.  They have practised meditation and have 
performed some daily exercises, including learning new 
dance routines and doing some ‘Body Coach’ HIIT 
training.  They have also researched some new sports 
they had never heard of before, including toe wrestling, 
chess boxing and pickleball!  It’s been great fun and they 
also learned lots about staying healthy. 

Wil Maudsley from the Warrington Wolves Foundation 
visited each unit to do a talk with each year group about his 
role at Warrington Wolves, how he has persevered and the 
importance of having high aspirations.  Wolfie also visited 
the children after he had heard about how hard all the 
children had been working. 

Healthy Mind + Healthy Body = Happy Life. 

All year groups have read the book ‘Words and 
Your Heart’ and they thought about how it is   
important to keep your mind healthy, how words 
impact others and how we can be kind to each 
other. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sports Ambassadors launched the week with an 

assembly encouraging  the children to be healthy and 

active, they gave the children some important facts about 

having a healthy mind and a healthy body. 

 

Women’s football legend, Sue Smith, delivered an inspiring 

assembly on Wednesday about her route to success and 

how despite setbacks, she has become extremely 

successful.  Each KS2 class had a PE session with Sue 

which they thoroughly enjoyed. 

 

KS1 were visited by 

gymnast Jenny 

Dawes who told 

them all about her 

journey to success 

and the fundamental 

movements in 

gymnastics. 

 

Y6 had a visit from the school nurse for a puberty talk. 

Health Week 
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Are you giving your child a choice later in life about 

their online identity or are you publicly sharing 

photos that may embarrass them in the future?  See 

our Twitter feed on the homepage of our website 

(you do not need to be a Twitter member). 

 

#sharenting 
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All Y5 London trip deposit payments are  to 

be paid into the school office no later than 

Wednesday 31st January (am).  Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In association with Premier Sports, we 

will be running a Holiday Club at Half 

Term for children who attend St Philip’s 

as follows: 

Week Commencing Monday 18th 

February 

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual 

requirements but no more than 4 hours. 

Application forms can be found on the 

school website. 

Please note that the club will only run if 

we have enough children on each day. 

E-Safety Rules for  

children. 

 

Please see our school 

rules attached with this 

email. 
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